
We have been busy getting school ready for your return. 

School will look a bit different and there will be some new rules to follow. But don’t worry, these 
are just to help everyone stay safe. We are really looking forward to catching up with you all and 
completing some exciting activities! 

F2 children will all be based in the F2 classroom. 
For your taught sessions, you now have your own space. Your space will have your photo on it 
and no one else will use it. 
You will also have a box of resources for just you to use. This has lots of pencils, pens, craft 
activities, books and workbooks in it. 

There are lots of reminders in the room and around the 
school site about washing your hands, trying to stay a safe 
distance and using tissues.  

When you get to school, you need to 
follow the yellow arrows showing the one 
way system. These will take you past the 
allotment, behind school and past the KS1 
classrooms and back around to F2. 
You will be entering through Mrs Vowles’
gate.
We have painted some footprints on the 
floor to help you spread out when lining 
up to come in. 



Top reminders: 
• F2 School times are 9:45-2:30 (unless you have been allocated a ‘key worker place’ in 

which case drop off is 9:00 and collection is 3:00) – you need to not get to school 
earlier than 9:40.

• Non-uniform, but wear clothes that are suitable for going to Forest School and outside 
playing. 

• Don’t bring anything else with you (apart from water bottles)
• Follow the one-way system coming into and leaving the school site

Lastly, but most importantly: talk to us if you have any worries ☺

It’s non-uniform. 
But, we’re going to try to spend lots of time in our outdoor area and Forest School, so make 
sure you come in clothes appropriate for this. 

We still have lots of lovely and exciting areas around the classroom for you to play with. We have 
changed the rules a little bit to have less children playing in these areas at one time and moved 
some resources out that are not as easy for us to keep clean. 


